Republic of thé Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION II - CAGAYAN VALLEY
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BATANES

Advisory No. 0 9 9 , S. 2023
October 24, 2023

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2011, but only for the
information of the Assistant Schools Division Superintendent, Chief Education
Supervisors, Education Program Supervisors, Elementary and Secondary School
Heads, and All others concerned.

CHANGE OF SCHEDULE IN THE ROLL OUT ON THE USE OF THE NEW
DISASTER RISK REDUCTION MANAGEMENT INFORMATION SYSTEM
(DRRMIS) TO SCHOOL DRRM COORDINATORS

1. The roll out on the use of the new DRRMIS for School DRRM Coordinators
originally schedule on October 27, 2023, is rescheduled for November 15, 2023,
due to unavoidable circumstances.

2. All other details outlined in Division Memorandum No. 276, s. 2023, shall remain
in effect.

3. For your information, dissemination and compliance.

ALFREDO 2 GUMARU JR. EdD, CESO V
Schoo¥s Division Superintendent
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